CITY OF CHICO INC 1872

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PUBLIC HEARING TO RECEIVE INPUT FROM THE COMMUNITY ON THE REDISTRICTING OF THE CITY OF CHICO COUNCIL DISTRICTS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the City of Chico, will hold a public hearing on February 1, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom, to receive input from the community on the redistricting of the City of Chico Council districts originally established in 2020.

The City of Chico is currently undergoing the process of redistricting following the completion of the 2020 U.S. Census. Redistricting, which occurs approximately every ten years, is defined as election district lines being redrawn so that each district is substantially equal in population. Redistricting is performed following the publication of data from the U.S. Census, a survey conducted about the nation's population and economy every 10 years.

The February 1, 2022 City Council Meeting agenda packet has been posted to the City's website at the following link:

http://chico-ca.granicus.com/GeneratedAgendaViewer.php?view_id=2&event_id=377

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: Due to the recent universal masking indoors mandate issued by the California Department of Public Health and to protect the health of its citizens, the Council meeting is being held virtually via Zoom. The public is invited to participate in the Council Meeting using the information below to login into the meeting, The public may also submit comments via Engaged Chico at https://chicoca.granicusideas.com/meetings. Engaged Chico comments will close at 4:30 p.m. on the day of the meeting.

Event Name: Chico City Council Meeting

Date/Time: February 1, 2022

On your computer/tablet/smart device enter the link below to join the webinar:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/91385146443?wd=RDFvcG9seXIGM3Y1T2RBRmw3NEtvZz09

Passcode: Council

Or using your telephone: Dial Toll Free 833 548 0282 or 877 853 5247

Webinar ID: 913 8514 6443

Passcode: 9563398

A staff report is on file in the Office of the City Clerk, 411 Main Street, Chico, California, and also available on the City's Website at www.ci.chico.ca.us. All interested persons are invited to attend the meeting via Zoom and provide input at the scheduled public hearing.

If you have any questions or need further information, please email RedistrictingEmails@chicoca.gov.

Deborah R. Presson, City Clerk